



MEMORANDUM OF UNDERTANDING BETWEEN SPOKANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS AND THE SPOKANE EDUCATION ASSOCIATION REPRESENTING CERTIFICATED EMPLOYEES

Due to a shortage of qualified applicants for position TE209-18, Medical Asst. Careers at the NewTech Skill Center, the District and the Association agree to contract with a Providence Medical Center employee who can get qualified to teach this course on a temporary basis. The District will continue to recruit a qualified candidate to permanently fill this .5 FTE continuing position.

This memorandum of understanding will remain in effect for the 2018-2019 school year or until such time the position is filled by a qualified candidate. The District will notify the Association when this has occurred.

FOR THE ASSOCIATION:	FOR THE DISTRICT:
Katy Henry President Spokane Education Association	Kevin F. O'Neill, Executive Director Human Resources
Rebeccal Powell, UniSery Director Spokane Education Association	Ramon Alvarez, Employee/Labor Relations Director, Human Resources
9-7-18 Date	9 - 7 - 18 Date